
From: merina ali  
Sent: 16 November 2022 09:41 
To: Patrick Marfleet 
Subject: Great Ormond Street Hospital redevelopment project  
 
Hello Patrick, 
 
I live on Millman street and I’m worried about the danger, the risks and 
devastation it will cause to myself and my child and the users of the area i.e. 
patients and pedestrians etc. 
 
Including there will be mice infestation on the increase as a result of the 
project. As it is, I get woken up at night from numerous noises and at night or 
early hours of the morning when having my window opened there’s no quality 
air when there isn’t vehicles going through. 
 
We and others and the school children attending on Millman street and the 
day care centre are in close proximity to all this mayhem. And it’s a long 
project, surely they have to put better measures for the local community! 
 
We can’t live along side the dust and noise pollution. 
 
Can we protest to either get residents to reside to another accommodation or 
protest it doesn’t go ahead. For them to build on another site? 
 
That is a tight squeeze of the current location. 
 
I missed the meeting on the 10th November. Can you briefly inform me what 
was mentioned and the outcome? 
 
Regards, 
 
Merina 
 


